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Newsletter  -  OCTOBER 20,  2023 

 

Report Cards 

First quarter report cards will be sent out via Schoolworx on Friday, October 20! As a 
reminder, report cards must be signed online by typing your name in the signature box no 
later than Friday, October 27. Please ask the office if you have any questions about that. 

Staff/Parents Vs. Volleyball/Soccer Game! 

We would like to formally invite all moms/dads to play in the parent/staff versus team games that 
are scheduled for October 30, The JV volleyball game will be at 4pm with a varsity game to follow. 
Ladies, please wear modest, knee-length culottes or basketball shorts and a shirt with sleeves (cap 
sleeves are fine!). Any Dads that would like to play against our guys in soccer the game will begin at 
4pm Please contact the school office if you would like to play. 

Basketball Sign-ups for 7th-12th Grade 

Mondays and Thursdays the boys will practice from 3:00-4:15 and the girls will practice from 4:15-
5:30. Tuesdays and Fridays the girls will practice from 3:00-4:15 and the boys will practice from 
4:15-5:30. Those waiting for their practice time,  will wait in the cafeteria doing homework. Payment 
is due by the November 6. Please contact the office if your child wishes to play. 

Student Council Babysitting 

The Student Council is going to have a babysitting night on the first Friday of each month 
starting in November. It will be donation based, dinner will be provided and will run from 
6:00-8:00pm. Drop off and pick up will be at the Hampton Center. 

 

 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 

Friday, October 20 – Report Cards sent out on Schoolworx 
Wednesday, November 1- Tuition Due 
Friday, November 10- November tuition late fees applied 
Tuesday, November 21 – Great Americans Day (noon dismissal) 
November 22-24 – Thanksgiving Break 
Friday, December 1- Christmas Concert (6:00pm) 


